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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Board:
 
My wife and I have lived at Old Mill for 36 years. One of the first reasons we decided to live
there was having the store nearby. At that time, beer was sold (Ken Montgomery days).
Obviously, the retail landscape has changed, but we implore the Board to approve the sale of
wine and beer and to allow a food cart to operate freely. It creates a warm and inviting
atmosphere to our neighborhood, the area, and the town. The benefits to all outweigh the
individual enhancement of a few (even the one who has a very large fireworks party with
alcohol being served on Old Mill Beach).
 
Thank you for your time and consideration to this matter
 
Matt and Tammy Murray 
27 Old Mill Rd.
Westprot, CT  06880
Mobile 203.856.3703
MattM@optonline.net
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